FORT ORD REUSE AUTHORITY
920 2Nd Avenue, Suite A, Marina, CA 93933
Tel: 831 883 3672 | Fax: 831 883 3675 | www.fora.org

MEMO

TO: All Prequalification Meeting Participants
FROM: Peter Said, Project Manager
DATE: May 17, 2018

Subject: S201-RFQ3 Mandatory Prequalification Meeting

Thank you for your interest in the S201-RFQ3 Mandatory Prequalification meeting for building
removal projects on Fort Ord. In order to maximize the bidding pool, FORA has decided to
allow all contractors who attended the pre-qualification meeting on April 3, 2018 to submit bids
for projects related to the request.

Representatives from your company attended and will therefore be allowed to submit a
bid. Responsibility and responsiveness will be an integral part of the evaluation of the bid
submittals.

FORA estimates a Request for Bid proposals to be advertised May 30, 2018. Please watch the
website for further details and the bid packet.

Sincerely,
Peter Said
Project Manager

$201 Surplus I



